
April 11, 2011

Ontario Energy Board
P.O. Box 2319
2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2700
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4

Attention: Kirsten Walli
Board Secretary

Dear Ms. Walli:

Board File No. EB-2011-0043
Regional Planning for Electricity Infrastructure

Please be advised that AltaLink intends to participate in the noted consultation process and be
represented by the undersigned at the stakeholder meeting on May 12, 2011. AltaLink will not be
requesting cost award eligibility.

Please address related correspondence to:

S.E. Hodgkinson
Vice President, Corporate Development and Business Partnerships
Phone: 403-267-4273
Fax: 403-267-3494
E-mail: steve.hodgkinson@altalink.ca

With copies to:

J. Mark Rodger
Borden Ladner Gervais
40 King Street West, 44th Floor
Toronto, ON M5H 3Y4
Phone: 416-367-6190
Fax: 416-361-7088
E-mail: mrodger@blg.com

Yours truly,

S.E. Hodgkinson
Vice President, Corporate Development and Business Partnerships

SEH/sck
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